
 

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT 
The information contained in this facsimile message is legally privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee 
listed on this cover sheet.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copy of this facsimile is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this facsimile in error, please immediately notify us by telephone at the number 
listed on this cover sheet and return the original message to us at the above address via the United States Postal Service.  We will reimburse any 
costs you incur in notifying us and returning the message to us.  Thank you. 

 
Microsoft Corporation is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

 
May 17, 2012 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia , Maryland 21046 
 
Subject: Short-term confidentiality request regarding application for 
certification of FCC ID: C3K1546 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, we request short- term confidential 
treatment for the following information until November 30, 2012 in order to ensure sensitive 
business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device: 

 
• External Photos 
• Test Setup Photos 
• User’s Manual 
• Internal Photos 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Anindita Mitra 
Compliance Engineer 
Microsoft Corporation 
 

 



 

 

 

 


